
HARLAN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISOR’S 

BUDGET HEARING & BUDGET SUMMARY  

MINUTES 

From September 17th, 2024 
 

The Budget Hearing of the Harlan County Board of Supervisor’s was held on the 17th day of September 

2024, at 1:00 p.m. in the Community Room of the Harlan County Courthouse in Alma, NE.  Notice of 

the budget hearing was published in the Harlan County Journal on September 12, 2024, and the 

Holdrege Daily Citizen newspapers.  

 

Supervisor’s Joe Schnuerle; Max Schultz; Cindy Boehler; Jeff Bash; George Scott and Janice Miller-

Boston were present. Supervisor Mike Clements was absent.  Others present were Clerk, DaLynn 

Burgeson, Deputy County Attorney, Whitney Schroeder, Highway & Weed Superintendent, Tim 

Burgeson and a member of the public.  

The budget hearing was opened at 1:07 p.m. Copies of the proposed budget statement were 

available to the public.  

CPA, Robert Dunaway made a presentation outlining the key provisions of the proposed budget 

statement, including but not limited to, a comparison with the prior year’s budget. 

The floor was then opened for public comment on the proposed budget statement.  There were 

no public comments. 

A motion was made by Schnuerle to close the budget hearing.  Seconded by Bash. Roll call 

votes: Schnuerle-yes; Schultz-yes; Clements-absent; Boehler-yes; Bash-yes; Scott-yes; Miller-Boston-

yes. Motion carried. The budget hearing was closed at 1:55 p.m.  

There being no further business, a motion was made by Bash and seconded by Schnuerle to 

adjourn the budget hearing. Roll call votes: Schnuerle-yes; Schultz-yes; Clements-absent; Boehler-yes; 

Bash-yes; Scott-yes; Miller-Boston-yes. Motion carried. 

 

ATTEST: 

/s/ DaLynn Burgeson, County Clerk    /s/ Cindy Boehler, Chairman 

 

Agenda & Minutes can be found on the County website: harlancounty.ne.gov 


